February Minutes – revised

Vicki Bansberg, LAIN President, Called to order the meeting.

Flag Salute

Motion to accept the Agenda by Clarence Hutchison seconded by Neal Abramson
Approval of Minutes from January meeting; Motion to accept by Clarence Hutchison seconded by John Cain with the corrections to the spelling on month under new business and the spelling of Blosat. Motion Passed

Treasurers Report:  John Cain reported that Lain has 6,161.00
· a check for 55.00 for CASTO Conference

· a check for 306.28 for Workshop expenses

Motion to accept the Treasurers Report by Solomon Winn seconded Clarence Hutchison.  Motion Passed

Special Reports:  Dano Rybar Instructor/Coordinator - California Department Of Education.
Dano gave a lot of information and also asked everyone to shoot Tony Paragrena an email about his new bus and to make sure that all trainers email addresses were currently subscribed to www.cde.ca.gov/ls/tn.   He also informed us about the 2010 courses that are available
Old Business:  Vicki Bansberg asked if any members would be interested in looking into buying new laptop computers and software programs, flash drives for LAIN, per a request made by Clarence Hutchison.  Clarence Hutchinson, John Cain and John Lewis agreed to look into purchasing new laptop computers for LAIN

Vicki Bansberg talked about the February 6, 2010 CASTO/LAIN Workshop,  good turnout – so far mostly positive feed back.
Clarence Hutchinson talked about March 27 Roadeo

Vicki Bansberg also talked about the LAIN officers getting together to work on the new By-Laws and that they should be being emailed to all members real soon, so that they can be voted on in March.

Ross Rosborough was elected to take the place of LAIN OFFICER Nyana Aldana for the CASTO CONFERENCE next month.
Adjournment by David Lee seconded by everyone 11:47

Minutes submitted by: John Lewis

Minutes Approved by: LAIN Members

